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General 

CCC is commited to ensuring accessibility for people with disabili�es by crea�ng a framework which 
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CCC will be moving in mid-





Employees who have not self-iden�fied as disabled are aware of the feedback mechanisms (Supervisor, 
DEI Commitee, Union if applicable or Director of HR) and so far no requests, comments or concerns have 
been received. 

 


